
Township Meeting Notice 

PLEASE NOTE: To mitigate the spread of the COVID-19 pandemic, protect the public health, and provide 

essential protections to Holland Township residents; the Holland Township boards and commissions are 

conducting all meetings by teleconference with limited public access to participate at the meeting 

location in accordance with public health gathering crowd size limitations, social distancing 

recommendations and Michigan Governor’s Executive Order 2020-21.  It is the intention of the 

Township to be in compliance with EO 2020-21, EO 2020-15 and also the Open Meetings Act in order to 

promote government accountability and fostering openness in government to enhance responsible 

decision-making. 

The public may participate in the meeting electronically through the following access code: 

VIA AUDIOCONFERENCE – The Conference Group 

Dial 1-844-474-0925 (U.S. Toll-free) 

Access Code 90828416 

Public comments or questions may be submitted to the Township Manager by email at any time prior to the 

meeting at steveb@hct.holland.mi.us or to the Township Clerk at miked@hct.holland.mi.us.  Comments and 

questions submitted will be read aloud during the public comment portion of the meeting.  Email addresses 

to contact board members can be found at www.hct.holland.mi.us. 

People with disabilities may contact the Township Manager or Clerk with any special needs for the 

meeting. 
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